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Dear Resident 

Squibb Demolition Limited have been appointed by the London Borough of 
Hammersmith & Fulham to carry out the demolition of Edith Summerskill House. 

Please come to the information event about the demolition at 7pm on 4 May at 
the Clem Attlee Tenants Hall. 

We’ll shortly begin three weeks of preparation – extending the existing site hoarding 
and establishing our site welfare, and then stripping out the block inside and 
erecting external scaffolding.  

At the end of June, we’ll begin 26 weeks of demolition. The work is scheduled for 
completion by November 2017. 

Demolition work will take place on Monday to Friday from 8am to 6pm. On 
Saturday, it will be from 8am to 1pm with no noisy work until 10am.  Any work 
outside these hours will be in exceptional circumstances only and would have to be 
agreed with the council, with residents notified in advance.  

The site will have 24-hour security and the work will be carried out in accordance 
with the council’s strict guidelines on site activities.  

We will be doing everything possible to protect residents and businesses 
from excessive noise, dust and other environmental impact during the 
demolition. 

CONTACT DETAILS 

If you have any questions or problems, please contact one of the following: 

Phone from 8am to 6pm:  

 Senior Site Manager Tony Challis on 07736 018450 (on site daily from 
7.30am to 6pm)  

 Contract Manager Geoff Barlex on 07736 018442 

Phone out of hours: 

 24-hour Liaison Manager Paul Blanks on 07973 460 849 

Email: geoffb@squibb.co.uk              Website: lbhf.gov.uk/EdithSummerskill 

Kind regards 

W. Squibb (MIDE) 

Operations Director 
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